
 

Newsletter 10th March 2017 

  

 

Chicken Pox  

We are seeing an increase in cases of Chicken Pox being reported 

to us both in the nursery and at our Stay and Play sessions.  Often 

children can be unwell before any spots appear so can we please 

ask that parents are vigilant and check their child for any signs.  

Further information can be found at: 

http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/Chickenpox/Pages/Introduction.as

px 

 

 

 

Parent/Teacher Time to Talk Day  

On March 23
rd

 2017 we are holding our Parent/Teacher Time to 

Talk day.  We are giving you advance notice of this as there will 

be no normal nursery sessions running that day.  This is a day 

when the school is closed but you will be invited in with your 

child to meet with your child’s teacher.  You will also have an 

opportunity to talk with other members of our team.  Your child 

will be able to show you around the nursery, celebrate their 

learning and share their learning journey with you.  Sign - up 

sheets will be available on the community noticeboard from 

Monday 13
th

 March . 

 

 

Lost Property  

We have a large amount of lost property in the box in the 

reception area.  Any unclaimed items will be taken to a local 

charity shop on Friday 17
th

 March.  Please have a good look 

through the box and claim any items before this date. 
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Challenge  

We have loved seeing the homemade musical instruments that the 

children have made and brought in.  Thank you to those families 

that have already made them.  We would love it if even more 

children were able to make some to bring in and share with their 

friends.  We might even be able to have our own band! 

 

 

 

Comic Relief Bake Sale  

During our Time to Talk day, we will 

be holding a bake sale for Comic 

Relief.  We would be very grateful for 

any donations of Homemade cakes or 

buns to be brought in on Tuesday 21
st

 

and Wednesday 22
nd

 March .  These will 

then be sold throughout the Time to 

Talk day in the reception area.  Your 

support will be gratefully received.   

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary  

Date  Event  

13
th

 March  Sign-Up for Time to Talk Day 

23
rd

  March  Parent/Teacher Time to Talk Day NO 

NURSERY SESSIONS 

23
rd

 March  Comic Relief Bake Sale 

31
st

  March  Break Up for Easter  

18
th

 April  Back to School 

 

 



 

 

 



Gallery  – World Book Day  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


